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Request for Clarification #4 

 
Regarding UMR’s response to Attachment A: Pricing, the Plan requests UMR to clarify the 
following by responding via email no later than 3:00 p.m. ET on Wednesday, November 16, 
2022 to Vanessa Davison, vanessa.davison@nctreasurer.com, SHP Contract, 
shpcontracting@nctreasurer.com, and Stephen Kuhn, SKuhn@segalco.com. 

 

1. In your response to Request for Clarification #3, you indicated that, “The current in-network 
discount is estimated at 50.1%. The projected in-network discount for January 2025 is 
estimated at 54.1%.” 

Identify the components that make up the 4% improvement in discounts between the “current 
in-network discount” in the claims repricing and the estimated network discount for 2025. 
Indicate the share of the 4% discount improvement that is attributed to: (1) contracted 
discount improvements to enforce provider contracts; (2) near-future improvements bound by 
letters of intent; (3) purely projected improvements; or (4) specify any other improvement. If 
the entire 4% is projected improvements that are not yet contracted or bound by letter of 
intent, please specify that. 
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UMR, Inc. 
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Scott Hogan, President and Chief Executive Officer 
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